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PRRS / PEDv Repeal Approved for Public Comments and Hearing 

On September 18th, the DATCP Board approved the proposed revision to ATCP 10 and 12 that would 

REPEAL the current testing requirements and movement restrictions related to PRRS and PEDv in 

Wisconsin. (Link to proposed rule revision: https://datcp.wi.gov/Documents2/ATCP1012Swine.pdf). 

The proposal was authorized by the Board for public hearing and comment. The hearing will be (both in 

person and virtual) at 9:00 a.m. on October 30, 2025, and public written comments will be accepted 

through November 10, 2025. The hearing information and comment information is below: 

 

Hearing Information 
Date: Thursday, October 30, 2025 
Time: 9:00 A.M. 
Location:   

• In Person: Prairie Oaks State Office Building, Room 106, 2811 Agriculture Dr., Madison, WI 53708 

• Internet Access: Register with your name and email at the following web address, and you will 

receive an email with a link to the 

meeting: https://events.gcc.teams.microsoft.com/event/42b1e4c1-513e-4fba-bb0d-

15adb14bb23a@f4e2d11c-fae4-453b-b6c0-2964663779aa 

• Phone Access: Dial 1-608-571-2209, Phone Conference ID 956 801 578# 

 

Submittal of Written Comments: The rule may be reviewed and comments made 

at https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/code/chr/comment or by contacting Angela Fisher 

at Angela.Fisher1@wisconsin.gov no later than November 10, 2025. Comments may be submitted to 

Angela Fisher by email to Angela.Fisher1@wisconsin.govor by mail to Angela Fisher, Department of 

Agriculture, Trade and Consumer Protection, 2811 Agriculture Drive, P.O. Box 8911, Madison, WI 53708-

8911. Comments must be received by November 10, 2025, to be included in the record of the rule-

making proceedings.  

Questions: If you have any questions, please contact WPA at 608-723-7551 or email wppa@wppa.org. 
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